
Save Open Space Denver!
2019 DENVER MUNICIPAL CANDIDATES QUESTIONNAIRE

DEADLINE FOR RESPONSES:  March 1, 2019

Please send your responses to:   sosphgc@gmail.com

Questions?  Call Maria Flora at (303)345-7811

YOUR NAME:

EMAIL ADDRESS:

ATTACHED TO THE EMAIL TRANSMITTING THIS QUESTIONAIRE IS A DOCUMENT 
IDENTIFIED AS “FACTS REGARDING THE FUTURE OF THE PARK HILL GOLF COURSE 
LAND” DATED JANUARY 16, 2019.  ADDITIONAL INFORMATION IS POSTED ON OUR 
WEBSITE - www.sosdenver.net

1. Do you believe that the City and County of Denver must protect its perpetual open 
space conservation easement that covers the Park Hill Golf Course land and for which 
Denver taxpayers paid the Clayton Trust $2 million in 1997?

2. If the answer to Question No. 1 is “no”, please explain your position regarding 
protection of this perpetual open space conservation easement.

Yes
No

No

http://www.sosdenver.net/


3. The 155-acre Park Hill Golf Course land is the largest remaining undeveloped tract 
that potentially could be available to fill the park shortages in Denver.   Would you 
support the potential acquisition of the Park Hill Golf Course land by the City and 
County of Denver for designation as a city park?

4. If the answer to Question No. 3 is “no”, please explain your position regarding a 
potential acquisition by the City and County of Denver of the Park Hill Golf Course 
land for designation as a city park.

5.  What vision do you have for the Park Hill Golf Course land?

Yes
No
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	Name: Veronica Barela for District 3 
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	Q4: 
	Q5: I would like to see 2A funds used to purchase the land and bring it into Denver Parks. This unique opportunity provides the community a chance to envision a new regional park. To provide acces to residents on all sides of the space. The density and proximity to a transportation oriented development is even more of a reason to conserve a space this large. Some community members had suggested using some acerage for urban farming and education. I am open to exploring this as a resislency tactic for our city. I do believe there is ample space for development, epecially for a grocery store on the vacant lots, and parking lots along the west, and southern sides of the gold course. 


